
 1 

                    

                                                  

Dr. Laurel Crowle, Principal                    Mr. Christopher Brightman Assistant Principal

 

 

 

 
 

Morrow Elementary Progressive School 
Contact us at 754-322-7150 or visit us online at http://morrow.browardschools.com 

 

 
 

Morrow 

Elementary 

students in action! 

 
                         

Students and staff: 

participating in 

Peace Day 

Activities 

 
 

Dear Morrow Families and Community Members, 

This school year, our students and staff accomplished great things:  

• Implemented small-group guided reading and data-driven instruction  

• Increased Digital Literacy and Digital Classrooms in Grades K - 5 

• Participated in Hands-on Field Trip Experiences  

• Extended After School Enrichment Learning Opportunities for all Grade Levels 

We are pleased to announce that next school year students will have the opportunity to: 

• Engage in Project Based Learning Opportunities in math, reading, and science 

• Participate in Digital Technology Education and Personalized Learning 

• Continue to promote Literacy in our school community by partnering with the 

Children’s Literacy Initiative (CLI)  

• Utilize our newly renovated media center to enhance Literacy Experiences for 

students, staff, and parents  

• Participate in Social Emotional Learning (SEL) Daily via Classroom meetings 

• Participate in Physical Education (PE) Activities Daily with a PE Teacher 

 

Our school also provides our students with: 

• 21st Century Community Learning Centers Afterschool and Summer Program 

• Individual Laptops for all students in Grades Two to Five 

• Community and business partnerships that provide real-world learning 

• Arts & Crafts, Debate, Mentoring Activities, STEP, Dance, and Spanish Clubs 

In addition, our school will provide: 

• Before/after school programs including Computer Coding and Robotics 

• Increased opportunities for Pre-school Students and Students with Disabilities 

• Community and Family Engagement Experiences to foster a community of literacy 

• Increased Literacy Professional Development through CLI 

 As a reminder, the first day of school is Wednesday, August 14, 2019.  We look forward to 

welcoming you at our Meet and Greet on Tuesday, August 13, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. 

If you have any questions, comments, and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at 754-322-7150 or to visit our campus. 
Welcome to Morrow Elementary, where we CARE to be the BEST Progressive School! 

 

 

Dr. Crowle, Principal 

      
	

	

 

 


